
From: Lloyd Hartz
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Proposed short plat
Date: Tuesday, November 02, 2010 7:48:13 AM

Sir:
 
     My wife and I have concerns about the proposed short plat , Plain Beautiful (SP-10-
00012) that has been proposed by D&H Ranch incorporated.
 
     Specifically,  proposed lot 10A, formally Lot 18 in the High Valley Lakes short plat, was
prevously denoted as an unbuildable lot.
 
     Also, we are concerned about  domestic water hookup to High Valley Lakes water
system.  Currently, water pressure seems to be close to minimum to residences with only 8 of
17 lots currently being serviced by the system. 
 
     Thank you,
 
Lloyd and Robyn Hartz
 
P.O. Box 36,  Thorp, WA.  98946
 
E-Mail--------lloydh3553@yahoo.com
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